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Newsletter Friday 16th December 2016
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Friday 16th December
2016

SUMMER TERM 2017

Our carol singers gave a stunning
first performance, when they visited a local home for
Stockwell pensioners last week.
Here some of them are pictured above, enjoying some
Christmas cheer!

Contact us:
0207 274 7012
Don't forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org



http://three-ninjas.co.uk/merry-christmas-5/

Christmas Greetings
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School Re-opens Wednesday
4th January at 8.55

Follow us on Twitter /
@StAndrewsSW9 www.facebook.com/standrewssw9




